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11th April 2019 

 

Dear Parish Clergy, Churchwardens and Parish Safeguarding Officers 

 

Brett and Becca from the Diocesan Safeguarding Team would like to invite you to a 

Safeguarding Workshop.  

 

They will be covering: 

 Feedback from the safeguarding checklist which you completed last summer, 

enabling you to share good practice across the Deanery. 

 Support with areas in which you have asked for additional help. 

 A discussion on the new parish Safeguarding Handbook and the resources to 

support safeguarding in your church. The link to the handbook can be found here. 

 This event is not safeguarding training, but if you would like to attend training 

please click on this link to find venues and times.  

 

Where:  Minchinhampton Church 

When:   Wednesday 29th May 

Time:      7.30pm 

 

 

Please RSVP to: 

Sally Withers 
Stroud Deanery Administrator 
Tel: 07808 294910 
Email: sally@strouddeanery.plus.com  

https://www.gloucester.anglican.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/01/Parish-Safeguarding-Handbook.pdf
https://www.gloucester.anglican.org/about-us/safeguarding/core-training/
mailto:sally@strouddeanery.plus.com

